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15th May 2020 

Dear Parents 

 

On behalf of everyone from Hethersett Woodside, thank you for your 

continued support during these very uncertain times.  

 

A big thanks to all parents who completed the survey this week. The 

feedback you gave has been extremely useful. Around 96% of you felt that 

communication was good during this challenging time. 211 of you 

completed the survey which means that we have been given a good picture 

of your current views.  If you wish to contact me further please do so by 

email: head@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

Following the announcement on Sunday we are beginning to plan for 

children to return to school. This will be done with a careful measured 

approach and only when it is practical and safe to do so for children and 

staff. We are already experiencing an increase in the number of children 

from critical workers coming into school and these children will be 

accommodated first. As you may be aware Reception children will be the 

first year group invited to join us back in school during the summer term. 

 

I was led to believe we would be given sufficient notice with regards to 

children returning to school however we are still awaiting clarity and 

guidance, these updates we are receiving daily. We will keep you informed 

when plans become more certain. As I said in my last letter, we are entering 

a period of change and I will not allow Woodside or its community to be 

unprepared or unsafe.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Angela Jermy 
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